
May
18th- Graduation 7 p.m. - School Gym
23rd-  Last Student Day of School
24th- Last Teacher Day of School
28th- Memorial Day

Lunch Menu
Monday:  Hamburgers, Lettuce, Tomato, Beans, 
Fruit, Milk
Tuesday:  Beef Tacos, Lettuce, Tomatoes, Fruit, 
Milk
Wednesday:  Ribs, Rice, Veggies, Fruit, Milk

***Please purchase your lunch cards at the school office.  
Lunches must be paid for in advance by purchasing a 10 meal 
or 20 meal card.  Singles may also be purchased. Student 
lunches are $3.50 each or $0.40 for reduced price.  Lunches 
cost $5.00 each for Adults.  Thank you.
(USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer)

Sunday
Gym Closed
Library Closed
Pool Closed

Monday
9:00-10:00 a.m.- Elder  Water Aerobics
5:30-6:30  p.m.- Adult Aerobic Swim
6:30-9:00 p.m.- Open Library & Lab
7:00-8:30 p.m. - Gr. 4-7 Open Gym
8:30-10:00 p.m.- Gr. 8-12 Open Gym

Tuesday
9:00-10:00 a.m.- Elder  Water Aerobics
5:30-6:30 p.m.- Family Swim
6:30-7:30  p.m.- Open Swim
6:30-9:00 p.m.- Open Library & Lab
6:30-8:00 p.m.-  Gr.  K-3 Open Gym
8:00-9:30  p.m.- Adult Basketball

Wednesday
9:00-10:00 a.m.- Elder  Water Aerobics
5:30-6:30 p.m.-  Adult Aerobic Swim
6:30-7:30  p.m.- Open Swim
6:30-9:00 p.m.- Open Library & Lab
6:30-8:00 p.m.- Tiny-Tots Gym
8:00-10:00 p.m. - Adult Gym

Saturday
5:30-6:30 p.m.- Minnow Swim
6:30-7:30  p.m.- Open Swim
6:30-9:00 p.m. -  Open Library & Lab 
7:00-8:30 p.m. -  Gr. 4-7 Open Gym
8:30-10:00 p.m. -  Gr. 8-12 Open Gym

Friday 
9:00-10:00 a.m.- Elder  Water Aerobics
5:30-6:30 p.m.- Adult Aerobic Swim
6:30-7:30  p.m.- Open Swim
6300-9:00 p.m.- Open Library & Lab
Gym Closed

Thursday
9:00-10:00 a.m.- Elder  Water Aerobics
5:30-6:30 p.m.- Family Swim
6:30-7:30  p.m.- Open Swim
6:30-9:00 p.m.- Open Library & Lab
6:30-8:00 p.m.-  Gr.  K-3 Open Gym
8:00-9:00  p.m.- Adult Basketball
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Sand Point School 

Home of the Friday
Flyer

A Message From The Principal

***The Gym will be closed  in the 
evenings beginning May 10th and will 
reopen May 19th at the regularly 
scheduled times as listed above.  
Sorry for the inconvenience.

Hi All,
We had a great turn out for our awards banquet 
and potluck.  We thank you for coming and 
celebrating the accomplishments and successes of 
our students, and for the delicious food brought 
for the potluck.  A big thank you to teachers and 
staff in making the event a success.

We also held both Prom's over the weekend and I 
feel that both were outstanding. These formal 
dances give our students a chance to dress like a 
celebrity and enjoy an evening of elegance and 
dance.  Again, thanks to all those who assisted 
with this event.

Finals testing was conducted this week, and we are 
expecting quality outcomes.

On Tuesday the 15th, we held the Sand Point 
School Spring Extravaganza.  Our Band is coming 
along very well, we enjoyed a fantastic play 
"Cinderella," and Faith, Paige, and Dantezza sang 
some wonderful solos.  Great Job students!

Our Kindergarten students held their graduation 
on Thursday night.  What a great little ceremony, 
and thank you for your support.  Way to go 
Kindergarten!

Friday the 18th is our 8th grade and Senior class 
graduations.  Please come out to support and honor 
these students.  Congratulations Graduates!

Enjoy the weekend.

The Sand Point School 
Teahcers and Staff 

would like to express our 
Best wishes

to the class of 
2012!!!
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Lila

Madison
Silvanna

Coral

50 %
Alena

Latasha
Alyssa

75 %
Parker
Logan
Jesse

100 %
Trenten, Carson,, Billy, Brooke,

Saylor, Hawk, Kailey, Deven, Jeremy, Dick, 
Isaac, Rowan, Savannah, Nathaniel, Mason,

Boston, Josh, Taylor, Joshua, Arlin
Chancelor, Ashton, Mathew, Emmanuel,

Emily, Julianne, Kyla, Acey, Alexia,
Steven, Faith, Paige, Eliana, Jermaine, Edmond

Lindsey, Deven,Tristin
Brittany, Karl, Anthony, Nicole, Ryder, Wolf,

Ashlyn, George , Griffen, Joseph, Justina, 
Kenneth, Payton, Dantezza, Jillian

END OF THE 4TH QTR. ACCELERATED READING !!!  

Accelerated Reading News
This has been a great year of reading.  Our 
students have progressed tremendously, Special 
thanks to Robby at the A.C. Store who gave all the 
support for the yummy root-beer floats.

Congratulations to the 
Class of 2012 !!!

We know where we’ve been...

...now we’re looking forward to our future!!!


